
Crosstown LRT Project – Update, August 22, 2018 
  

 Piling has started in front of the school and will continue for the remainder of the 
summer and likely into the fall.  During this time, the covered sidewalk in front of the 
school will remain open while traffic may be diverted. 
 

 The scaffolding had been completed and will likely remain in place until spring 2019 to 
allow for construction to progress. 
 

 We will be testing dust and sound levels next week. In addition, we will continue 
monitoring the construction, and testing dust and noise levels as needed to ensure the 
safety of students and staff.  

 
Please visit the school and Crosstown LRT websites for regular updates.   
  
 

http://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/eglinton
http://www.thecrosstown.ca/news-media/whats-new/construction-updates

